APCD slocleanair

From: Kathy Boyd <boydkathyboyd@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 7:13 PM

To: boardclerk@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]ACPD Hearing

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links.
Where is the outrage over State Parks’ flagrant disregard of stipulated abatement measures? It is now past time to exercise any available legal action to enforce compliance.

Please do not allow any more time to pass to hold State Parks accountable for their ongoing obstructionism which continues to endanger the health of residents and the local habitat.

Kathleen Boyd
Nipomo Mesa resident



